THE WONDERFUL SOUND OF COLORADO

e offices | 1728 SHERMAN STREET « DENVER, COLORADO 80203 « PHONE 534-8137
® studios | 140 WOODLAWN CENTER « LITTLETON, COLORADO = PHONE 794-4211
September 24, 1965

Maurice W, Nittle
4590 S, Julian St.
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr, Nittle:

This will serve to verify your reception of KDKO on September 1,
1965.

We are operating on reduced power of 250 Watts and, at the time
of your reception, with a flat top antenna. We are still on
reduced power, but are now transmitting from the tower at our
old location.

Thank you for your letter and hope you keep listening.
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Radic Station KTW, Seattle, Wash. ® Radio Station WGVYM_ Greenville, Miss.



